
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
On behalf of the World Psychiatric Association and the Romanian Association of Psychiatry and 
Psychotherapy - EPA member, we are pleased to invite you to the WPA International Congress being 
held in Bucharest from 24 to 27th June, 2015 with the theme of “Primary Care Mental Health: 
Innovation and Transdisciplinarity”.  
 
Leading researchers, policy makers and clinicians will be participating in this conference. As the theme 
suggests the conference will cover a range of topics: mental health, family medicine and public health  
with latest advances in neurosciences discoveries to health systems’ performance innovations, and non-
communicable diseases, ICT, telemedicine, collaborative, integrated care and many more.  
 
The outstanding scientific program will consist of plenary sessions, symposia, workshops, fora, oral 
presentations, and e-Posters, and will include, for the first time in Bucharest, a joint symposium  with 
the European Psychiatric Association..  

Participants can  benefit from an extended early bird registration until 28 February and special rates are 
offered for group registration. For more information, please access the official website of the congress,   
www.wpa2015bucharest.org.  

You are cordially invited to be part of this world class event and contribute to its success by promoting 
the congress on the website of the Association you are proudly representing. We would suggest setting 
a link between the Association’s website and www.wpa2015bucharest.org, to keep all members 
informed regarding this historic Congress taking place.   
 
For any questions or additional information, please contact our Congress Secretariat at: 
secretariat@wpa2015bucharest.org, phone +40 21 211 30 60, +40 21 210 58 14. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
Prof. Dinesh Bhugra     Prof. Wolfgang Gaebel 
President, World Psychiatric Association   President, European Psychiatric Association 
President, WPA 2015 Bucharest IC   
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